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August 1, 1993 

Dear Harold, 

I have received your July 28 letter. Enclosed is a copy of an April 2, 1992 letter I sent 
to you, together with the four Hall, Seymour and Roberts photos, as well as the J. W. 
Foster video. Maybe if you can locate the Foster video, it might lead you to the 
photos and my cover letter. Let me know what you find. 

Of course I will ask my publisher to send you copies of whatever they do to promote 
the book. As for othet books, I try to pick up clippings, and if you are patient, I will 
drop you a bunch of copies later in the season. 
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Trisha and I are also sorry we did not get back for Thanksgiving, but as you can 
imagine, there was no time last fall for socializing. I was totally immersed in the book 
and Trisha could not tear me away from the library. We'll just have to reschedule for 
a good dinner on our next visit to your neck of the woods. 

One final item. Regarding the book, I know you will disagree with my conclusions, 
but I trust you will find it a serious and well-researched work, one which will allow us 
to debate fundamental differences over interpretations of evidence. However, you will 
also find much to agree with, especially regarding my discussions of work by Lane, 
Garrison, and Lifton. As you will note, in the acknowledgements, I thank you and Lil 
for allowing me and Trisha to have such open access to your files, most of which you 
fought to have released. As I inform the reader, your attitude to the sharing of 
information is both generous and refreshing, especially since you disagree with the 
conclusions of quite a few researchers who use your documents. 

Looking forward to hearing from you after you see the book. In the meantime, I hope 
this note finds you in good health. Trisha sends her best regards to both you and Lil, 
as do I - 


